
ANNUAL BANQUET & MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
 

On Sunday, November 3, 2013 we enjoyed an excellent social hour and dinner 

at the Riverside Golf & Country Club with more than 45 of our members and 

guests. 

 While typical Fall weather was dripping rain and mist all over our area, a 

few Full Classics® were in attendance which helped to assure our crowd that 

they were at the right location. 

 As usual, our long time Regional Director Rodger Eddy did a splendid job 

of leading us through the after dinner business of bringing the crowd up to 

date on our activities during the past year as well as introducing the slate of 

officers for our 2014 business year.   

 John Mitchell will be our new Director, Georgia Mitchell will lead our ac-

tivities and Larry Cox, Howard Freedman, Chris Cataldo and Bob Earls will con-

tinue with their respective positions. 

 Quentin Robbins retired as Board member at large, after many years of 

service to our Board with his brilliant observations and Larry Schick will take 

his place.  We are pleased that Larry will add his expertise to our Club manage-

ment.  

 Following our dinner meeting we were really overwhelmed by the stories 

that Anastasia (Suzie) Choban spoke about as a child in Greece during its' oc-

cupation by the Germans during World War II.  

 It was easy to understand the many tears that were evident listening to 

this amazing lady and what she and 

her family went through and how 

she became so educated with a 

physics teaching degree; what te-

nacity.   

George added many comments to 

fill in some special feelings.  What 

a wonderful couple and we are so 

fortunate to have them with us in 

our family! 

        Evelyn Freedman 


